
 
 
      

        
 
 
 
Welcome back to Term 5. Following on from a very successful Year 6 residential trip at the end of last 
term, this week saw the turn of our Year 4 pupils who have spent the last three days at the Mendip 
Outdoor Centre and what a fantastic time they had as their beaming faces in the photos show.   Many 
thanks to Mrs Wills, Mrs Morris and Miss Bissex for your round the clock supervision. 

 
 
The final total raised from the Easter Olympics was a fantastic £864.37.  Thank you for your support in 
sponsorship, to the PTFA for arranging the event and to all the children for taking part with such 
enthusiasm. A huge well done to Elijah for raising an incredible £100 sponsorship! They have received 
their prize in assembly today for the most money raised. 
 
Just a couple of notices to sign off with.  Firstly, Sapphire House, winners of the House Cup last term,  
will have their non-uniform day next Wednesday. Years 1 - 4 have cricket coaching sessions next 
Thursday so will need to wear their PE kit to school on this day and finally, next Friday is photo day so 
children will need to come to school in their uniform with their PE kit to change into. 
 
Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 
 
CLUBS 
These start next week with the exception of choir which will begin in term 6.  Please assume your child 
has a place in the clubs requested unless we contact you.   
There are a couple of places left in most clubs except cross country and Mr Rideout had emailed all 
those doing Cross Country explaining which Term they will be taking part in the club. Please contact the 
office if you have not booked a place in a club for your child and wish to, as booking via ‘google form’ 
has now closed. 
 
Arbor 
81% of parents have managed to create a Parent App a/c within Arbor - if you are yet to do this or you 
are having difficulties in doing so please contact the school office where we will be happy to offer 
support.  From Monday 28th April, all communication will be via Arbor, so please ensure you have ‘push 
notifications’ enabled within your a/c.  Thank you for your support in this transition. 
 

​ ​ ​ ​ Certificates of the week 
Head Teacher Awards 
 
Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Head 
Teacher’s Award this week: 
Jaz (who wasn’t in today so not in photo), Charlie, Jack, Ellis and 
Sycamore Class. 

 
The children with the most Doodle stars in their class 
this week are:  
Doodle Maths - Darcy, Sophie, Darcie, Ida, Aria, 
Imogen, Lottie and Joshua. 
Doodle Tables - Livie and Abel. 

 
 
Congratulations to Keira, Tommy, Siena and 
Nancy on their TT Rock Star performances this 
week. 
 

Other Awards 
 
 
 
Florence, Ida, Grace and Esme had gymnastics awards this week.  
Eddie showed his motocross trophies.  Mimi shared a swimming 
certificate and a Portuguese certificate from holiday. Delilah has 
cheer awards and Aria a medal for netball. 
 

 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
Notices 

 
●​ Lost Property - There is a growing collection of unnamed lost property in the reception area.  

Please come and claim the items you're missing.  Anything left in the box at the end of each term 
will be added to the swap shop rail. 

●​ Eco Team Swap Shop - The Swap Shop rail is always available in the reception area to browse 
for uniform and PE kit items.  Everything is free to take and if you have any outgrown uniform  you 
would like to donate then please drop it into the office.  We have a glut of small sizes, so if you 
know any children who will be starting reception in September please tell the parents about the 
Swap Shop rail and they can get free uniform! 

●​ Water bottle - A reminder that every child must bring a water bottle to school everyday for their 
own personal use.  Please can you also ensure these are washed out thoroughly.  We have had a 
few cases of children bringing mouldy bottles into school where they have been refilled before 
washing. 

●​ Bikes and Scooters - When arriving at school bikes and scooters are to be walked around the 
back of the school and securely parked in the bike racks.  They are not to be ridden on the 
playground, especially when leaving school at pick up time.  Please remind your children of this 
to avoid any accidents or collisions, thank you. 

●​ Office email address - Please note that if you need to contact the school office the email address 
is office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 
 

 

You're Invited to a FREE Open Day at PQA Bath! 

We are thrilled to announce that PQA Bath is making Moorlands 
Infants School its new home, and we would love for you to join 
us for a fun-filled, FREE Open Day on Saturday, 26th April! The 
event will run in two exciting sessions: 9:45am - 1:00pm or 
1:45pm - 5:00pm. 

During the Open Day, students aged 6-18 will experience 3 
hours of free performing arts tuition across three fantastic 
subjects: Musical Theatre, Comedy & Drama, and Film & TV. 
Students will be split into age groups, ensuring everyone gets 
the best experience, and will enjoy one hour of each subject. 
Our youngest students, aged 4-5, will have a special, fun-packed 
1.5-hour session from 9:45am to 11:30am, featuring singing, 
dancing, and acting, all in a playful, game-filled environment 
designed just for them. 

If you'd like to attend the free Open Day, simply visit our 
website, choose your preferred time slot, and book your place! 
https://www.pqacademy.com/academies/bath/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.pqacademy.com%2facademies%2fbath%2f&c=E,1,YRNT8F507avYImier0L11sIaxsF5VHBews8rBQdOg4PT2EHeZkslFVCTSSt4Nyf-yTv2Lmq882-8vKlqiS3HVPxiVx02Mnc3asIOL1Xl8v-LAaLctJHYkf2YFg,,&typo=1

